Kingfisher Courier

Telephone: 01302 349275

Fax: 01302 349293

Email: office@astrea-kingfisher.org Website: www.kingfisherprimary.org.uk Kingfisher Primary Letter No. 4 Friday 13th November 2020





Funded by BBC Children in Need, Parentzone have released a new app for children aged 8-11. Ollee is a digital friend which aims to

make a difference in children's emotional wellbeing. It's designed to help children reflect on how they feel and to process their experiences with the support and help of their parents and carers by offering them advice about a range of subjects: school, family, friends, their body, the internet and the world. For each of these subjects, children can choose an emotion that matches how they feel about it: happy, angry, sad, confused, frustrated, stressed or worried. Parents and children can link their accounts and share advice about topics.



Term Dates:

The last day of Term is Friday 18th December 2020 🜟 ★ and we return on Monday 4th January 2021

★ The next INSET Day is : Friday 12th February 2021



Christmas Fayre

Christmas 2020 is approaching! As we cannot hold our annual Christmas fayre this year, we have gone 'virtual'! Please see the school website where you can click the link to see the amazing items that



 \star

your children will be making for you to purchase. There are also some other local businesses who you may wish to support and make either a Christmas purchase from or even treat yourself.

Thank-you

I would like to say a huge thank you to our families for supporting the request we made at the start of this half term for adults to wear face coverings when dropping off and picking up. We



want to ensure that we keep everyone safe at these times when it is more difficult to social distance.

Attendance Matters

Here are our attendance figures for last week. Our whole school attendance target this year is 96% and our whole school attendance currently stands at 95.6%. Thank you for helping us to continue to aim to reach our target by ensuring that you are in school everyday.

Class	Current Attendance
1	93.3%
2	96.9%
3	95.8%
4	96.4%
5	95.1%
6	96.0%
7	96.1%
8	95.6%
9	96.0%
10	96.8%
11	96.3%
12	91.7%
13	95.9%
14	96.5%



Christmas Cards in School

As you know each we usually have our Christmas Card Post Box in school for children to bring their cards into school and post for them to be delivered to classes.

As you will already be aware we are operating under very different guidance currently to protect everyone and to ensure that we can keep the school open and avoid the closure of classes and segments of the school—something which with your support has been possible this half term.

With the new measures in place for the rest of the Autumn Term up to Christmas we will not be able to have our post box this year and so regretfully I would ask that just for this year cards are not sent into school at Christmas. This is really not something I want to do but we need to ensure the safety of everyone. I would just like to thank you in advance for your support with this.